
New Bedford Police Department
dispatchers  spotlighted
during National Public Safety
Telecommunicators Week
“Our second spotlight for today is (L/R) Dispatcher Jess Melo,
Cadet  Alyssa  Mello,  Dispatcher  Ruth  Melo,  and  Dispatcher
Michelle DaSilva from the New Bedford Police Department.

THANK YOU for your constant dedication and hard work to the
field of 911! In addition, great job wearing your PPE and
social distancing! Way to go ladies!

#NationalPublicSafetyTelecommunicatorsWeek2020.”-Massachusetts
State 911.
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